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École Maillard Middle School e-Newsletter-Friday, January 10, 2025 

 

Welcome back and Happy New Year! We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to our 
amazing families, dedicated staff, and generous local businesses. Your contributions to our Christmas 
Hampers were incredible, raising a whopping $3045! Your kindness and support truly make a difference 
in our community. 

A reminder as we settle back into our routines: please be mindful of the surrounding residents by avoiding 
the local cul-de-sac and the back parking lot for drop-offs as it is designated for staff parking only. Also, 
don't forget to adhere to the 30km/h speed limit in the school zone to keep our students safe. 

Looking forward to a fantastic year ahead filled with learning, growth, and connection! 

 

Learning Updates-Term 1: Learning Updates are available in your MyEd Parent Portal at 
https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do . 

If you wish to keep your child’s Learning Update for future viewing, you must save this to a local drive on 
your Home Computer or print it for your files.  Viewing the Learning Update in your MyEd Parent Portal 
account at end of day on January 21, 2025. 

Special Notes about your MyEd Parent Portal: 
• It is best to log-in from a desktop or a laptop.  When logging in using a phone or tablet/iPad you will get 

errors. 
• Your MyEducation BC Login ID must begin with 43- 
• Your current MyEd Parent portal password will expire before the Term 2 Learning Updates are published 

on April 2, 2025.  Passwords need to renew (typically) every 60-90 days.  Every term you log into your 
parent portal to access your child’s Learning Update, you will be asked to renew your password. 

 

Attention Grade 8 Parents: Important information about Centennial & École Charles Best Secondary 
School Parent Information Nights was sent by email this week. If you did not receive this, please contact 
our school office for this to be sent to you again. 

 

Student Attendance: To report any absences or early dismissals for your child, please use the online 
absence report SD43 Absence Report. 

 

Summer Learning:  Registration for Summer School classes will take place in the first week 
March.  Please view the attached Summer Learning 2025.pdf for more information or go to the Summer 
Learning website at www.sd43SummerLearning.ca or call 604-936-4261. 

 

 

https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do
https://www2016.sd43.bc.ca/eforms/_layouts/15/FormServer.aspx?XsnLocation=https://www2016.sd43.bc.ca/eforms/AbsenceReportForm/Forms/template.xsn&SaveLocation=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2016%2Esd43%2Ebc%2Eca%2Feforms%2FAbsenceReportForm&ClientInstalled=true&DefaultItemOpen=1&Source=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2016%2Esd43%2Ebc%2Eca%2Feforms%2FAbsenceReportForm%2FForms%2FAllItems%2Easpx%3FPageView%3DShared%26InitialTabId%3DRibbon%2EWebPartPage%26VisibilityContext%3DWSSWebPartPage
http://www.sd43summerlearning.ca/
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On the Calendar: View this year’s upcoming events at Maillard School Calendar 

 

PAC News Update 
 

Next PAC Meeting! 
The upcoming PAC Meeting will be held on  Monday, February 3 at 6:30pm in the Learning 
Commons on the 3rd Floor. We will be nominating a Grade 8 Leaving Committee, please 
attend if you would like to be involved in that.  
 
Access the building through the main doors - you will need to press the automatic door button 
to enter.  
 
The Minutes of the Dec 2nd meeting and the Agenda for the next meeting are attached.  
 
Please come and join us! All are welcome.    
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
HOT LUNCH https://munchalunch.com/login 
We will be having a Sushi Fu hot lunch on Thursday January 23rd. Please order 
by Wednesday January 15th, if you haven't done so yet.  
Just a reminder, that MunchaLunch will send a reminder email the day prior to the hot lunch 
date if you have placed an order.  
Lunch orders are still being accepted via https://munchalunch.com/schools/maillard/ .  Note 
that orders need to be placed 8 days prior to the Hot Lunch Date.  
If you have any questions, please contact us at maillardpac@gmail.com.  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
VOLUNTEERS: If you would like to volunteer for hot lunches, Grade 8 leaving committee, 
fundraising, etc please contact the PAC at maillardpac@gmail.com.  
We're looking forward to hearing from you! 

 
 
School District 43-Emergency and Inclement Weather Communications: With the current weather 
changes we’ve been having, please consider bookmarking this site to check any school closures due to 
inclement weather: Emergency and Inclement Weather  

 
 
Attachments: 
-Summer Learning 2025.pdf  -Generation Health-Coquitlam Winter 2025.pdf 
-2024-25 Hot Lunch Jan to June.jpg  -YOLO-February 6th with QR code.pdf 
-PAC-2024.Dec.2-Minutes.pdf  -PAC-2025.Feb.3-Agenda.pdf 
 
 

~If you are receiving these notifications from Maillard Middle School, please email 081-
secretary@sd43.bc.ca stating you wish to be removed.  Within 10 days of your request, you will no longer receive 
these emails.~ 
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